yad binecha
yad binecha (hand/power
of thy son)
yad chazakah (mighty
hand)
yad haovedim (hand/power
of enslavers)
yad haoyvim (hand of
enemies)
Yad Hashem (Hand/Power
of Hashem)
yad memshalah (the hand
governing authority)
yad oseh hamelachah
(hand of the master
workmen)
yad oshek (hand of the
oppressor)
yad oyeveinu (power/hand
of our enemies)
yad ramah (high hand,
defiantly, upraised
Hand, i.e. confidently)
yad tzar (hand of the
enemy)
yad yeminam (right
hands)
Yad Yemini (My right
Hand)
yad (hand, i.e.
memorial, monument,
influence, power, care,
rule)
Yad (Hand, Power)
yadayim temeiot
(ritually unclean hands)
yadayim (hands)
yadecha (thy hand)
yadeinu (our hands)
yadid (beloved, shall
judge)
yadot (tenons,
projections)
yafeh (beauty, fair,
handsome)
yafeh mareh (good
looking)
yagon (sorrow, grief)
Yahadutm(Judaism)
yakar (precious, dear,
rare)
yaldah (small girl)
yaldei nochrim (children
of foreigners)
yaldut (youth)
yam (sea)
yam hagadol (great sea)
Yam HaGadol (the Great
Seat, i.e. Mediterranean
Sea)
Yam HaMelach (Salt Sea,
Dead Sea)
Yam Mitzrayim (Red Sea)
Yam Mutzak (Molten
"Sea")
yamei olam (days of old)
yameinu (our days)
yamim (days)
yamim asarim (ten days)
yamim hahem (those days)
yamim mikedem (days of
old, earlier days)

Yesharim
yamim rabbim (many days,
long life)
yamim rabbim (long life)
yamin (on the right
hand, right hand)
yammim (seas)
yanshuf (great owl)
yarak (vegetables)
Yarden (Jordan)
yare'ach (moon)
yarech (thigh)
yarketei Tzafon (on the
heights of Tzafon)
yarok esev (green plant)
Yarov`am mashtin b'kir
(him that urinates
against the wall, i.e.
every male)
yashan (old)
yashar mishpat
(righteous judgment)
yashar ([most] upright,
right, straight)
Yashar (Upright One,
Straight One, upright,
straight)
yashar (uprightness,
integrity)
yashir (straight)
yashrah (right)
Yashrus (Justice)
yashuv (return, be
revoked)
yated (peg)
Yated (Tent Peg,
support, i.e. leader of
the people, Yeshayah
22:23-24)
yatom (fatherless,
orphan)
yatomim (fatherless,
orphans)
Yavan (Greece)
yayin chadash (new wine)
yayin malkhut (royal
wine)
yayin (wine)
yazzeh Goyim rabbim (he
[Moshiach] will sprinkle
many nations)
YAZZEH (SPRINKLE)
ye'arot (forests)
ye'ush (despair, atzvut)
YECHEZKEL (EZEKIEL)
Yechi HaMelech (Long
live the King!)
yechid (only one, only
[nefesh])
yechidah (only one,
only, alone)
yechidim (alone ones)
yedidim (friends,
chaverim)
Yedidot (Beloved ones)
yedidot (lovely)
yedidut nafshi (the
beloved of My soul)
yehi baruch (be blessed)
Yehoachaz (Achazyahu,
Ahaziah)
yehoshi'a (saveth)
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Yehoshua meshareto (the
one aiding him, the one
ministering to him)
YEHOSHUA (JOSHUA)
Yehudi (Jew)
Yehudit (Hebrew)
yekar (honor, respect)
yekev (wine press,
winepress)
yeladim (young people,
children)
yeled (child)
yemani (right hand)
yemei evel (days of
mourning)
yemei kedem (days of
old)
yemei merukeihen (the
days of her [bodily]
rubbings)
Yemei Nekamah (Days of
Vengeance)
Yemin Elyon (Right Hand
of the Most High)
Yemin, yamin (right
hand)
yemot olam (days of old)
yerech (see yarech)
yerek (green)
yerida (to descend back,
return)
yerushah (inheritance,
possession)
yerushat yirei Shemecha
(inheritance of those
that fear thy Name)
yesh Elohim Shofetim
ba'aretz (there is a G-d
that judgeth in the
earth)
yesh Elohim (G-d is
there)
yesh li khol (there is
to me all, my needs are
met)
Yesha (Salvation)
yeshar derech (upright
in the way)
yesharah levav
(uprightness of heart)
yesharim (straight ones,
upright ones)
Yesharim (Upright ones,
upright things)
NOTES

